
MATH 2250 Textbook for Differential Equations and Linear
Algebra

Textbook: Differential Equations and Linear Algebra, 4th Edition, by C. Henry Edwards,
David E. Penney, and David Calvis.

ISBN-13: 978-0134497181

There are several options to acquire both e-book and paper versions of the text:

(A) The Inclusive Access Program: This is least expensive option to acquire a digital
e-textbook. The e-textbook will be accessed/viewed within the Canvas course page and
so viewing it requires internet access.

The price will vary depending on semester, but it is currently $76.05, which is below
market rate for any other e-book rental option (see below).

An email will go out to all Math 2250 students prior to the first day of class with infor-
mation on what Inclusive Access is and instructions on how to access their digital course
materials. If the student decides they don’t want the instant access to the course mate-
rials they will have the option to OPT OUT and will be refunded accordingly. Students
still need to pay for the course materials cost along with their tuition, but once they
OPT OUT during the first two weeks of class they will receive a full refund of the course
material (i.e., the e-textbook) cost. They will then be responsible for obtaining their own
course material/textbook for that course. If students chooses to OPT IN to Inclusive
Access as their sole source for the textbook, it is the student’s responsibility to ensure
their online access to the textbook in order to complete any assignments on time—saying
your dog ate your wireless router is not a valid excuse.

For more information: http://www.campusstore.utah.edu/inclusiveaccess/

(B) A special order at the U of Utah Bookstore: If students want/need a paper hardcopy
purchased via the bookstore.

(C) VitalSource E-book rental/purchase: 180-day ($83.99) or lifetime ($122.99).

https://www.vitalsource.com/products/differential-equations-and-linear-algebra-henry-edwards-
v9780134661735

The VitalSource Bookshelf e-book application provides anytime, anywhere access on any
laptop, tablet, or smartphone with 100% offline capability. This option is more expensive
than Inclusive Access, but provides expanded usability on multiple device types, and
offline access.

(D) Any online retailer: For paper copy and e-books, for both purchase and rental, some
examples are amazon.com, chegg.com, campusbookrentals.com (a local Utah company).
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